
 
 
 
 
 
 

STATEMENT FROM PREMIER KENEALLY - MOSCOW TERRORIST ATTACK 
 

Tuesday, 25 January 2011 
 
It was with great sadness that I learned of the appalling terrorist attack on Moscow’s 
Domodedovo airport on Monday night. 
 
My thoughts and prayers are with the Australian Russian community who are worrying about 
family and friends in Moscow at this difficult time.  
 
Currently, 35 people have been confirmed dead and more than 120 are injured.  
 
I also add my strongest condemnation to the voices speaking out and against this shocking 
act of terrorism.  
 
I encourage Australians concerned about relatives and friends in Moscow to contact the 
Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade’s consular hotline on 1300 555 135. 
 
 
 


